FORT BEND COUNTY MUD NO. 2
LATE FEES BEGIN AUGUST 5th

WATER SERVICE TERMINATIONS
BEGIN AUGUST 27th

Fort Bend County MUD No. 2 (the
District) will be ending some measures it
enacted beginning in March to help
residents during the COVID-19
pandemic. In March, the Board of
Directors voted to suspend the fees to
assist residents because many businesses
had closed to comply with local and state
orders. With so many people
unemployed, the Board suspended late
fees and water terminations in an effort

| to helpresidents.
PAYMENTS are due on the 4th of each
month. On August 5, 2020, the District
will begin applying a 10% LATE FEE on
unpaid balances and will resume water
service terminations for non-payment.
Residents will have until August 25, 2020
to make sure their water bill balances are
current or WATER SERVICE will be
TERMINATED. If you are unable to pay
your water bill, contact us about a
payment plan to pay down your
balance. To submit a payment plan
request, contact us at 281-290-6507 or
info@mdswater.com
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